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HAND DELIVERED 

 

July 9, 1996 

 

Patrick W. Kelley, Esq. 

Chief, Administrative Law Unit 

Office of the General Counsel 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

United States Department of Justice 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Dear Pat: 

 

On July 2, Bill Leary of the National Security Council asked me to send him some examples of FBI 

records in which the Review Board sustained “foreign counterintelligence” postponements.  Per his 

request, I am forwarding to you a copy of the letter and summary sheets we sent him yesterday.          

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc (without enclosures):   

 

Mr. William Leary 

National Security Council 

 


